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David Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com> on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kward@themineralgallery.com>

Sent: Monday, September 05, 2016 12:39 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: *  *  Update - The Final Tucson Mineral Auction Closes Tomorrow! *  *

 
 

 
 

The Last Two Days of Bidding! 
   

The current Tucson Show Mineral Auction is now winding down and will close 
tomorrow, Tuesday, Sept. 6th at 8 PM CST / 9 PM EST time. The bidding is 
still very low and many beautiful specimens are looking for their opening offers! 

 

* ALL Reserves have been Lowered! * 

I'm serious about finding new homes for these fine auction specimens so I've 
decided to drop the suggested reserves for the final two days of bidding. Please 
email your best and highest possible bid for the items you are interested in and 
I'll make certain you are entered. All reasonable bids and offers will be accepted! 

 

Please email your best offers! 
 

Tucson Show 2016 Mineral Auction 
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*   
Thanks Again for Making Us Your First Choice for Fine Minerals  

* 
 

 

Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

   

The NEW Denver Show 2016 Showroom Updates will Begin 

Shortly! 

  

Please watch for the showroom update notice! 

 

Link to the First Tucson 2016 Showroom 

  

Kevin Ward - PO Box 91448 - Mobile, AL  36691 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - 

www.exceptionalminerals.com 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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